Every May 25, which is the anniversary of Etan Patz's disappearance, the nation observes Missing Children's Day.  For over three decades, the National Center for Missing & Exploited Children has continued to help search for children like Etan.  We never forget a child and never give up hope no matter how long a child has been missing.  National Missing Children’s Day honors this commitment to help locate and recover missing children like Etan by reminding parents, guardians, families and communities that every child deserves a safe childhood.  We thank you, Senator Bob Hackett, for introducing legislation which would establish May 25 as Ohio National Missing Children’s Day, and for increasing awareness of missing children throughout Ohio.
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